FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Lapham Peak Nature Center Grand Re-opening

The Friends of Lapham Peak are proud to announce the GRAND REOPENING of the
Hausmann Nature Center on Saturday, May 21 and Sunday, May 22 from 10 a.m.- 4p.m. at
Lapham Peak Unit of the Kettle Moraine State Forest W329 N846 County Hwy C, Delafield,
WI, 53018.

Special admission to the park will be $5.00 (or go ahead and purchase a year membership
sticker!)

-A visit from Smokey the Bear

-A program on Frogs and Wetlands

-Coloring projects. Hands on Touch and Feel animal pelts and Guess the Tracks of different
animals.

-A nature read aloud

-Visit interactive displays and learn about the history of the park and the nature center, learn
more about the animals and plants that call the park home.

-Find out about upcoming programs through summer and fall at the Hausmann Nature Center
at Lapham Peak.

Contact:
Melissa Jarecki

Friends of Lapham Peak
(847) 867-2251

msmnm70@gmail.com



